
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Support Local
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:28:41 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:11 AM
Subject: FW: Support Local
 
 
 
From: Derek & Nicole Sellar [mailto:grassandgears@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 5:13 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Support Local
 
I write to you today as a small business owner of whom was born & raised in the town of
Borden-Carleton. 
I went to school with the Howatt’s & the Ceretti’s. Their parents were very gracious & giving
members of the community and they have passed that on to the next generations that now own
& operate those businesses. Both families have donated to every local fundraiser, benefit for
someone in need, local food bank, local school trips, church collections etc. They work hard &
make their living at these stores. 
The community of Borden-Carleton stands behind Howatt’s Shell & Ceretti’s Grocery - there
is no need for DP Murphy to open another gas station in Borden-Carleton. Please help us keep
our small businesses alive. 
Sincerely, Nicole & Derek Sellar 
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